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Friday 7th October 2022

Transfer to Secondary School 2022
All Year 6 pupils should have brought home a letter recently regarding their transfer to 
secondary school next year. Once applications have been made please could you let the 
office know. The deadline for secondary is 31st October 2022

Class Photos
The school photographer will be in school on Friday 21st October to take class photos

School Lunches
A number of parents are still not logging in to the School Money system and choosing a 
meal for their child. It is your responsibility to choose a meal for your child; children who 
are not booked in for a school meal will be given a baked potato. Unfortunately we cannot 
choose for children.
Reminder:
•Meals must be chosen at least 24 hours in advance.
•Meals must be paid for at the time of booking – if you do not pay for them at the time of 
booking choices will not be saved.

The Friends of St. Laurence’s
There is a box of preloved polo shirts and a small amount of socks and tights (all washed) in the 
school office available to any parents who may need some these are free of charge. 

Year 4
Due to an unforeseen illness Mr Tisdale will not be returning to school. We wish him all the 
best, he was well respected and admired by staff and children alike and we are very sad to lose 
him.
Mrs Parkes will be teaching for 3 days of the week and Mrs Stephens, who is a supply teacher, 
will be supporting her on a Thursday and Friday until a permanent replacement is found.

Flu Immunisation Forms
Thank you to all of those parents who have returned the flu immunisation forms. If you haven’t 
returned your child’s form please could you do so as soon as possible.

Friends of St. Laurence’s
With Christmas fast approaching, please spare a minute to consider registering with 
easyfundraising to help us raise funds for the school and ultimately the children.
All it takes is for you to do your online shopping through the easyfundraising website and 
hundreds of shops eg. Argos, Sainsbury’s, Amazon, Screwfix, Next, etc. will donate a percentage 
of your purchase price to The Friends of St Laurence’s School.
It doesn’t cost you a penny and IT’S EASY!
Just follow this link – https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fostls

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/


Parents Phone Calls

Day Class

Monday 17th October Y5, Y3

Tuesday 18th Y4

Wednesday 19th Y5, Y3, Y6

Thursday 20th Y4, Y6

Day Class

Monday 31st October PD Day

Tuesday 1st November Y1, Y2

Weds 2nd November Y1, Y2

News …….
Coming soon ….
Mufti day – Thursday 24th November 
In aid of the winter market tombola
We are asking for donations of bottles (of 
anything!) or chocolate for tombola prizes. 
Thank you

Winter Market 
Friday 25th November from 3.30pm

Tuesday 6th December – KS1 Film Night
5 – 6.30pm… £2 ticket, payable via School 
Money

Thursday 8th December – KS2 Film Night
5 – 6.30pm… £2 ticket, payable via School 
Money

Children in Need – Fri. 18th November
Mufti day – Spots and/or stripes – 50p donation
Christmas Jumper Day – Thurs. 15th December
50p in aid of Save the Children

Church Services
Thursday 20th October – Harvest Festival – 10.30am

Wednesday 14th December – Christmas Carol Service – 10am
All parents are invited to attend

P.E. – Extra layers!
A reminder for children –now that the weather is getting  colder please make sure you 
have extra layers for PE when it is outside. Dark tracksuits are advisable.










